
TOWN OF STRATTON 

CEMETERY COMMISSION 

Minutes 
January 13, 2014 

 

 

Members present:  Chris Liller and Kent Young. 

 

The Meeting came to order at 7:15pm at the Stratton Town Office as warned.  Both 

members present reviewed, approved and signed the transfer of Pike Hollow Cemetery 

lot #38 to Richard and Carol Steiner.  With no other business to conduct, Chris Liller 

moved to adjourn.  Kent Young seconded, and the meeting adjourned at 7:20pm. 

 

Minutes by, 

David Kent Young 
Kent Young 

Cemetery Commissioner 


